Carla Hoekzema

From: Catherine Lee

Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 8:32 AM

To: Carla Hoekzema

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Re: Ground Floor Commercial at Planning Commission Meeting August
6th

Hi Carla,

Will you make sure this gets entered as a public comment for the September 3 public hearing at PC for GFC?

Thanks,
Cate

From: Mary Higgins <higmac2 @gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, August 16, 2020 5:05 PM

To: Catherine Lee <clee@shorelinewa.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Ground Floor Commercial at Planning Commission Meeting August 6th

CAUTION: This emai! originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Catherine - thanks for sending this. I live in North City and | am glad to see this to
support the business district. Could council consider an option to have public bars or
restaurants on the roof top of some apt buildings? The views would be amazing in North
City.

Mary Ann Higgins

North City Resident

4 Virus-free. www.ave.com

On Thu, Aug 13, 2020 at 4:55 PM Catherine Lee <clee@shorelinewa.gov> wrote:

Hello,

If you missed the meeting last Thursday, August 6, you can watch the video recording, look at the presentation and
look at the staff report packet.

See the presentation
See the meeting packet

See the video recording



This item will go to the Planning Commission September 3" for a public hearing. Planning Commission makes their
recommendation to City Council at this meeting.

Best Regards,

Cate Lee, AICP | Associate Planner
Pronouns: she/her

SHORELINE Planning & Community Development Department
T = 17500 Midvale Avenue N, Shoreline, WA 98133
206-801-2557
clee@shorelinewa.gov

Hours of Operation for Permit Center:

Monday 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.
Tuesday 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.
Wednesday 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.
Thursday 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.
Friday 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Permit processing ends at 4:00 p.m. each day

City Hall is closed to the public but we are accepting most new permit applications via mail or email. For permit
submittal questions email pcd@shorelinewa.gov or call 206-801-2500. For more information please
visit shorelinewa.gov/covid. View the Inspections page for information about when building inspections may resume.

Virus-free. www.avg.com



